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Water woes
NO problem now about our water supply, but it didn’t look so rosy not so long ago.
Imagine how much worse it may have been if the proposed Gunns’ pulp mill had proceeded.
In the Gunns’ revised project scope, it was noted the pulp mill would consume up to 26 billion litres of water every year. Would we have had that quantity to spare?
And, who was the federal minister who signed off on consent for the mill? None other than the current prime minister Malcolm Turnbull.
Bill Carney, Riverside.

